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M I N U T E S

TRAINING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING of the HAWAII STATE COMMITTEE OF BLIND VENDORS
DATE:

Friday, January 10, 2020
PLACE:
Ho`opono Conference Room

1901 Bachelot Street

Honolulu, Hawaii  96817

PRESENT: 
1. Sub-Committee:  Ivy Galariada, Dane Alani, Wanda Takaesu, and Evelyn Ah San
2. Members:  Kyle Aihara, James Chinn, Ronald Flormata, Steve Kim, Norman Ota, Donald Patterson, and Stanley Young

3. Ho’opono:  BEP Manager Kat Fujimoto and VFS Bruce Chin and Tad Matsuno
CALL TO ORDER:
Ivy called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.
NEW BUSINESS:
1. Planning for Spring Training:  Ivy reported that the annual training will be held at Ho’opono on Saturday, February 29, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., with lunch at 12:00 p.m.  Ivy noted there will be a speaker from Social Security to speak about vendors’ earnings and their responsibilities; a speaker to speak about payroll and paying taxes; and a speaker to address both the blind vendors and the agency on the dos and don’ts.
There will be a trade show to start from 9:00-10:00 a.m., with the training session to begin at 10:15 a.m.

Both breakfast and lunch will be served.
The sub-committee is recommending the approval of $1,400 for training expenses.  Dane moved to recommend the expenditure of $1,400 to cover training expenses.  Wanda seconded, and the motion passed unanimously by voice vote.
It was the consensus of the sub-committee to charge guests $25 each.
Kyle suggested that moving forward, the expenditure for training should be dealt with the Budget and Finance Sub-Committee, and have a line item in the budget for training so monies can be allocated.
NEXT MEETING:
To be determined.
ADJOURNMENT:
There being no further business to discuss, Dane moved to adjourn the meeting.  Wanda seconded and the meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.
Submitted by:
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SBB/Employment Section
